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Based upon the available information, including the current land use, and with the provision that 
the information provided to this agency was accurate and representative of site conditions, no 
further action related to the pollutant releases at the subject site is required. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact .David Barr of my staff at (510) 622-2313 [e-mail 
dbarr@waterboards.ca.gov]. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Bruce H. Wolfe 
       Executive Officer 
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George Cook 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
5750 Almaden Expressway 
San Jose, CA  95118-3614 
gcook@valleywater.org  
 
Susi Vedantham 

 URS Corporation 
 55 S. Market St., Suite 1500 

San Jose, CA  95113 
Susie_vedantham@urscorp.com  
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